
 

 
 

 

 

The Presidential Memorandum on Federal Fleet Performance, dated May 24, 2011, requires that by 

December 31, 2015, all new light duty vehicles leased or purchased by agencies and located in the United 

States must be alternative fueled vehicles (AFVs). 

 

Peace Corps has developed a five-year plan to achieve an optimal fleet of 100% alternative fueled 

vehicles by 2015 as detailed below.  

 

Fiscal Year 
Number of 
Vehicles 

Number of 
AFVs 

% AFV 

2011 21 11 52% 

2012 21 13 62% 

2013 23 19 83% 

2014 21 21 100% 

2015 19 19 100% 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


